[bookmark: _GoBack]Each fall, the Kachemak Bay Campus of Kenai Peninsula College, University of Alaska Anchorage, located in Homer, Alaska, offers baccalaureate students from around the country the opportunity for an academic hands-on academic experience pursuing degrees in the biological sciences with easy access to cold-water marine habitats and an Alaskan theme.  This program also offers the opportunity for INTERNSHIPS, most with free or subsidized housing, and study opportunity with *in-state* tuitiion AVAILABLE THIS FALL! Semester by the Bay and our community partners (such as National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA), USFWS Alaska Marine Mammals Management , Alaska Maritime National Wildlife Refuge, Center for Alaskan Coastal Studies, Kachemak Bay National Estuarine Research Reserve, Cook Inletkeeper, North Gulf Oceanic Society, Alaska SeaLife Center, etc.) still have positions available for Fall 2018. Environmental Education Interns are in particular demand this year, as are those working with whales, GIS, oceanography and more! If you are interested in a 'wild' educational adventure in Alaska, there is still time to take advantage of this amazing opportunity.
 
http://semesterbythebay.org/
 
Thank you!
 
Nancy Johnson
Advising and Support Services Specialist
Kachemak Bay Campus/KPC/UAA
(907) 235-1655

